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RE 

What do Hindu’s believe? Our new topic will allow us to explore a new faith 

and compare it to Christianity and other world faiths. We will look at 

important religious festivals, celebrations, traditions and songs.  

 

 

Maths 

This term we are focusing on; number bonds to10. This means learning all of 

the pairs of numbers that make a number to10. We are also deepening our 

understanding of numbers through the composition of all numbers within 10.  

We shall be learning to add and subtract using counting backwards and forwards using a number 

line and then within our heads. Then applying these methods into real life contexts and problems. 

We shall be learning how to use standard units to measure for example; capacity using litres, 

length using centimetres and weight using grams. 

 

 

English  

Our new text The Naughty Bus is all about a bus journey through a 

busy house. The text will be a great opportunity to look at simple 

story retelling as well as sequencing g the main events.  

We will work on improving our writing through applying our known 

phonic sounds to spell and write sentences.  

 

 

Understanding of the world 

Our very suitable topic, Frozen, is all about melting and freezing  

this term. We shall be investigating materials to prevent melting, 

ingredients to speed up melting as well as the best conditions 

for freezing. We will look at countries around the world where 

the weather is very cold and learn more about how the seasons 

and weather changes in these places.  

 



 

Spanish 

In Red Class over this half term we will continuing to learn nursery rhymes, 

favourite songs and welcome words with Mr Day.  

 

 

 

 

Music 

In our music lessons we will be investigating high and low sounds through body 

movements and animal sounds.  As well as also exploring different sounds 

made by everyday objects and how our voices can change when singing. 

 

 

 

PSED 

This term we are learning about ‘Being Safe’. This unit helps us to understand 

how to keep ourselves safe in our work, play and on the internet.  

 

 

 

                       Expressive Art and Design 

 We are finding out about art this term that depicts great explorations through 

history. We shall be learning new and exciting art techniques to create 

artwork in the style of famous artists.   

 

 

PE 

Our PE lessons for this term will be taken by the specialist teachers ASM and 

Mrs Hill. We are learning about gymnastics this term. This will include 

developing our skills when balancing, jumping, rolling and sequencing.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

General information 

PE days: Tuesday and Thursday, please come in full School PE kit. 

Homework: Homework will come home on Fridays and needs to be completed and submitted by 

the following Wednesday. 

Reading books 

In Red class your child shall be taught and heard to read through daily guided reading sessions. 

Staff will listen to your child read their home reading book once a week and change them 

according to the new reading scheme policy. If you require additional support or have any 

questions regarding the teaching or reading and how home reading supports this, please contact 

me. 

 

Many thanks for all your help and support for the upcoming year. 

 

 


